
 

Park etiquette 
Alongside our usual park rules and regulations, it is expected that everyone 
embraces the park etiquette.  These ensure that neighbours get along together 
whilst enjoying their holidays.  If it’s your first time visiting our park these are a 
great guide to ensure you, and your neighbours have an enjoyable stay with us. 
 

Respect your neighbours 

Be considerate of your neighbour’s space and privacy and avoid intruding on 
their area.  Don’t walk through their pitch or allow children or dogs to do so. 

Keep your belongings on your pitch and avoid cluttering the outside areas of your 
pitch, including children’s toys.  Please ensure roads, paths and neighbours 
parking spaces are kept clear of your belongings.  This ensures everyone can 
enjoy the park views and minimises risk of trips and falls. 

 

Pet control 

We love dogs at the park but please be mindful that not everyone is pet-friendly. 

Dogs must be kept on leads at all times whilst on the park grounds and fouling in 
any area must be immediately cleared up.  There are lots of dog waste bins 
around the park and on the walks in the castle grounds which you can access for 
free when you stay at the park. 

When on your pitch please keep your dog attached to a lead and ground stake. 

 

Respect quiet time 

Park guests enjoy the tranquillity of the park.  Please ensure you respect the cut 
off time of 11pm for noise across the park.  At other times, noise should be kept to 
a minimum to avoid disturbance to other park guests. No amplified music is 
permitted. 

 



Considerate car use 

Please make sure that you park properly and within the boundaries of your pitch, 
ensuring you are not blocking paths or neighbours.  If you have more than one 
car please park in the communal spaces.  Fire regulations only allow for 1 car per 
pitch. 

When driving through the park please keep to the speed limit of 5mph, this is for 
the safety of all guests, children and animals. 

 

Supervise children 

Children must be supervised at all times on the park including within the shop, 
games room and reception area.  

Please note that the use and charging of motorised scooters, skateboards, 
hoverboards and quad bikes are strictly prohibited on any part of the park.  This 
includes e-scooters. 

 

Looking after communal areas 

The park has various shared spaces such as picnic areas, playgrounds, laundry 
areas and recreational facilities. Be considerate when using these spaces, 
keeping noise levels down and cleaning up after yourself to make sure that 
everyone can enjoy them. 

 

Be part of the community 

Looking out for each other on the park can help to create a positive and friendly 
atmosphere.  Tourers and campers are always great at offering advise and 
helping each other out.  

Throughout your stay, please report any damage or issues to reception or the 
park warden so we can rectify them as soon as possible.   

 

 


